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Election security has been at risk. Current mail-in voting lacks proper chain of 

custody safeguards, weakening public trust in our elections. The greatest voter 

suppression of our time is the lack of faith in our system. 

In light of the recent Presidential Executive Order, SB210 is necessary to bring 

Oregon into compliance with federal requirements and ensure fair, transparent 

elections for all. Every fraudulent vote violates your constitutional rights. 


